
Monday 14
th
 July 2025                    Year 4          Week 12 

It is the last week of the Summer Term – Hooray!  

Thank you SO much for all your support this year. 

We hope that you have a lovely, safe summer holiday! 

Please note that school finishes at 2:25pm on Friday 18
th
 July 

 

ENGLISH 

This week, we will be finishing off our work on non-chronological reports. We will be completing 

some spelling, punctuation and grammar activities. We will then be doing some reading 

comprehension based on the history of The Olympic Games. We have been looking at the origins 

of our spelling words (etymology) this term and many of them have come from the Greek 

language.  

 

What can you do at home to help your child? 

- Research the history of The Olympic Games and create a fact file all about it. 

- Research a famous Olympian and write a summary of your findings.  

 

Please READ regularly at home over the holidays. 

 

 

MATHS 

This week in maths we will be looking at different areas of time such as: 

• years, months, weeks and days; 

• seconds, minutes and hours; 

• analogue and digital times; 

•  24-hour clock. 

 

What can you do at home to help your child? 

This week, the children can visit the link below and learn about time to help their understanding 

before the lesson. https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zkfycdm 

 

GEOGRAPHY 

We will be looking at water pollution and how we can reduce the effects of climate change.  At 

home, your child can research ways in which we can stop water pollution and create a poster to 

illustrate this. 

 

 

NO SPELLINGS for the last week of school! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zkfycdm


Y4 Recommended Reads: 


